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Secretary

DATES TO REMEMBER
8th     
                 20th July                             DINNER MEETING
                 3rd August                         BOARD MEETING
                 17th August                       DINNER MEETING
                 25th-27th September           DISTRICT CONFERENCE, TOWNSVILLE

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   20th July
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $20
APOLOGIES  MERLE STEPHEN BY SUNDAY 19th 7pm   
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au
ZONTA BIRTHDAY BABIES
NO JULY
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
If we did all the things we are capable of doing
          we would truly astound ourselves
Thomas Edison, 1847 – 1931
         
 
                   JULY PRESIDENT'S REPORT
 
Hello Everyone, Haven't seen some of you lately, partly because we had to cancel our last meeting as we didn't have a quorum.  We do hope that everyone is able to attend the July meeting and make it a good meeting.  (Well, everyone but me because I will be away in Melbourne, but Kaye has agreed to be Acting President).  It's time again to be thinking about choosing a speaker for next year's International Women's Day Breakfast in March, any suggestions can be discussed at the next meeting.
 
We welcome Merle back from her overseas trip and hope to hear some of the many stories and see some of the pics that she took.
 
Lesley, Daralyn and I attended the 'Girls Night Out' at the Convention Centre in June and we enjoyed 'manning' the information booth we shared with Zonta Sth Brisbane.  They were only there on the Thursday evening and we 'went it alone' on the Friday, ably assisted by a Canberran friend, Moya who was more than happy to be a temporary Zontian and help us to sell $325 of raffle tickets - which paid for the stall.  Thanks, to all of you.
 
If any of our members are able to attend the Conference in Townsville, please enroll soon, conferences are a great experience and a great way to gain more information about Zonta, and also to network with the diverse mix of members statewide.
WANTED

FUNRAISING IDEAS

Let’s get our thinking caps on and come up with some original ideas 

2 
The World Transplant Games will be held on the Gold Coast from August 22nd -29th, and I will be attending as part of the organizing committee.  If any of our Zonta members are interested in being a volunteer for a half day, a day or the week, can you contact the Transplant Games office by the 15th July to register as a volunteer -
                         Phone: 55919518
                         email : www.transplant.org.au              
   they are still looking for volunteers and would appreciate any help
 
Jan Ingwersen
President
Hi there, yes I am home, and have my Zonta hat on, lots of stories, from Scottish -  Indian Wedding, to swimming in the Nile.

Look forward to seeing you all.

Please check your committees, copy attached, and contact your chairman to see what you can do to support her.

Merle
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Committees
2009 - 2010
 
United Nations, Organization, Membership and Classification:

Chairperson JO MONAGHAN

  Merle Stephen

Ursula Long
 
Status of Women, Service and Finance:
                       Chairperson KAYE LOLLBACK
                                   Lesley Blacklock
                                   Dot Gale
 

    Carolyn Gilmore
 


    Daralyn Stephens
 
Programme, Public Relations and Communication:
Chairperson CHRISTINE SMITH

                                  Janet Risdon
                                  Sherlee Whipps

                                  Annaliese Hilder
                EMAIL: Southerngoldcoasttweed@zontadistrict22.org


EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg











Secretary/Newsletter: Merle Stephen: Phone: 07 5598 040 Email: libra@qld.chariot.net.au
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